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GRACE HOUSE WOMENS TRANSFORMATION HOME 

November Newsletter 

 

Hello again everyone! I hope this newsletter finds everyone still safe and healthy. I think we all can 
agree It's been a very long year but I believe God is guiding us through this strange and changing time. 

Please keep praying for an end to all this craziness.  

I am updating a few things and putting in some new pictures of the house so you can see what the ladies 
have been doing throughout Covid-19. 

The picture below is just one of the pictures that one of our ladies that came into Grace house has 
painted. They are all such creative individuals. 
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OPEN HOUSE: 

The Open House on Saturday November 7th was not quite the success we had hoped for but we did 
have a few turn out for the event. There was plenty of food for everyone which I think they enjoyed, 

especially the wonderful cookies Thank you so much for the tasty treats. YUM!!! 

 

They also got to take a tour of the house and see all the wonderful things the ladies have been doing to 
keep busy and continue to grow in Gods faith.  

As you can see they were very busy getting ready for the event. They painted there rooms the color of 
their choice and all curtains and bedspreads were purchased to match each room. I have attached a few 
photos of some of the rooms along with pictures the ladies have painted freehand. We have some very 

creative and talented ladies don't you think? 

 

CATS UPDATE:  

We are still looking for anyone who might volunteer to sponsor the cats. With little to no extra funding 
we are finding it difficult with the feeding and upkeep for them and we are praying that someone will 

step up and sponsor them by financing their monthly food and litter expenses. Please pray on it. 
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WHAT DO WE STILL NEED AT GRACE HOUSE?  

Below are a list of items we still badly need at Grace House. 

1. 8-Seater Van for transportation to events 

2. Paper products (Paper towels, Toilet Paper, napkins, etc.) 

3. Towels of all sized and colors 

4. Aluminum foil 

5. freezer quart and gallon bags 

6. cat food and kitty litter(Tidy Cat) 

7. Laundry soap/pods and fabric softener 

 

Prayers are always welcome along with VOLUNTEERS!  Donations are accepted through: 
www.newhopetransformation.org Our email: director@newhopetransformation.org 

 

mailto:director@newhopetransformation.org
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THE LAST WORD ...  

The Women, Board, Staff and Volunteers of Grace House are grateful to all of those who have assisted 
us in any way- by prayer, in-kind donations, financial contributions, and encouragement. We would like 
to remind you that we continue to need your help as we receive no federal, state, or local funding. In-

kind donations can be left at Grace House at 11 East Main St, Canton, NY and financial donations may be 
sent to PO Box 637, Canton, NY 13617.  

GOD BLESS you for your generosity and have a safe and wonderful Thanksgiving. 

 

 


